Water/Sewer Update May 2, 2019

Beginning tomorrow, Friday, May 3rd, additional sewer work will be done in Loop 1. The road for
the entrance to loop 1 will be closed until this work is completed. Loop 1 and 5 residents may
access by entering through the exit of Loop 1. This work may take one or as long as two weeks
to complete. Our apologies for the inconvenience. Please observe any signage regarding the

road closure.

As already posted the water and sewers are not yet operational. A notice will be sent out and
posted on the white notice board when the water is on and the sewers can be used.

Thank you for your patience. We are all anxious to get our systems up and running.




